
 

  
           
June 11, 2024  
 
Addendum 3 
 
ITB #24-36-212082 
Fiber Optic Cable Installation: Bear Valley 
 
Addendum number 3 has been issued for an additional Question. 
 
The Closing Date for this ITB has not changed. 
Bids will be received until June 13, 2024 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  
 
  

   

Questions: 
  

1) Bear Valley project Sheet C5 to C11 shows to trench through the train tunnel. Can you verify that we 
are hanging a duct on the tunnel wall or if we are trenching? 

 The duct will be hung on an existing duct on the Tunnel wall. No trenching will take place in the 
 Tunnel. 
 

 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Supply Bid Form and use the updated 
Schedule of Values when submitting your bid. 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


